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through Quality 
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Employee Spotlight 
  
Elizabeth Griffin celebrated 3 years with TBH on August 18th! Elizabeth is an RN on the Med/Surg 

night shift. Elizabeth was born in Indiana and is a fan of the Fighting Irish! She graduated from Terra  

Community College and received her BSN from Indiana Wesleyan University in 2016. 

 

Elizabeth has a poodle named Shadow and a rooster named Rusty. Her favorite junk food is 

Reese’s Peanut Butter Cups and her favorite movie is Princess Bride. Elizabeth would love to go to the Holy 

Land or on a castle tour in Scotland and Ireland.  If she could be anywhere right now it would be in a cabin,  

having coffee with her Auntie. 

   
Elizabeth finds it sweet, but funny, that some of her elderly patients try to fix her up with their grandsons!  

Elizabeth is contemplating furthering her education either as a certified nurse midwife or a  

sexual assault nurse examiner (SANE nurse). Thank you Elizabeth for your 3 years of service!  

Elizabeth Griffin 
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New  

Employees 

 
Please welcome 

these new  

employees to the 

Family of The 

Bellevue Hospital: 

 

 

Christopher  

Akins, Dietary 

 

 

Cheryl Bledsoe,  

ER 

 

 

Kimberly 

Nebergall, ER 

 

 

Margaret  

Schaffer,  

Patient Financial 

 

 

Collin Stouter,  

Med/Surg 

 

 

Kayleah  

Thorbahn, 

Diagnostic  

Imaging 

TBH Launches NEW WEBSITE! 

 

We are excited to announce the launch of the hospital’s brand new 

website, available at www.bellevuehospital.com.  

 

Our goal with the new website is to provide our community 

members an easier way to learn more about the hospital, read about 

projects and highlights, view upcoming events, find a physician 

or program of need or interest, and learn about local resources that 

are available! 

 

The new website has also been redesigned for easier access to 

online bill pay.  

 

We hope you will check out the new website and let us know what 

you think! Contact  the Marketing Dept, Ext. 4899 with any  

questions or comments.  

TBH Community Garden is Seeing Results 

 

Now in its sixth year, the Community Garden 

project is as successful as ever! 

 

With the help of several volunteers and Master 

Gardeners, nearly three tons of produce has 

been grown and donated over the past six 

years. 

 

This season alone, the gardens have produced 

over 200 pounds of produce and herbs,  

including lettuce, asparagus, sweet potatoes, 

strawberries, apples, okra, cucumbers, squash, 

beans, peppers, cabbages, oregano, basil and 

much more! 

 

Thank you to Patti Keller, RD, LD, CDE and 

the many TBH employees and volunteers who 

have generously helped water, weed and  

maintain our community garden this season. 

 

The garden committee is always looking for 

more members to help out! If interested in 

learning more about the garden and how you 

can help, contact Patti Keller, Ext. 4214.  

Only Two More Garden Markets Left This Season! 

 

The summer is winding down, so mark your calendar for the 

remaining Drown’s Garden Markets: August 30 and  

September 13. 

 

Seasonal fruits and vegetables will be available from 9 a.m. 

until 2 p.m. outside the Main Station Café. Payroll deduction 

is available for qualifying employees.  


